
        

Welcome to our first official year of the Monterey Ocean Studies Program.  
(Last year was a pilot project.) 

You are invited to a short evening about Monterey Ocean Studies Program and its 

unique features on Wednesday September 9, 2015, 7:00 - 8:00pm in our 

classroom, Room W202 on the 2nd floor above the school office. 

Arrive early, if you wish, at 6:45pm for tea.  

Agenda at 7:00pm 

1. Year plan & dates for 2015-2016 

2. Opportunities offered in MOSP and program fees 

3. Paperwork! 

a. Equipment lists (what you will need) 

b. Activity Waivers (safety considerations we’ve got covered!) 

c. Driver forms (how you can help…please!) 

4. Q & A  
(classroom will close by 8:30) 

Thank you for choosing this active learning classroom using 21st Century Education 

learning approaches!  We look forward to meeting you.  

Mr. Mark Brown & the MOSP team 

              


